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I call on the committee to recommend no merger for Sydney City Council with other 
councils. SCC is highly regarded by its residents, and is efficient and effective in its 
operation. The current State government has long had the deposing of our Mayor as its goal 
so that business interests can ride roughshod over that of residents in a reconstituted council. 
No change to SCC is the best way to serve the interests of the residents of SCC. 


